
Tuesday, February 25
Doors @ 7pm, Talk @ 7:30pm
First Unitarian Church of Hamilton
170 Dundurn St. South, Hamilton, ON 
 
Tickets: $10 advance, $15 at door

Join us for Planning for Climate Resilience with Lynda Lukasik. Cities are

struggling to cope with how to best address infrastructure challenges

that come with a changing climate. How do cities tackle the competing

issues of urban growth and protecting prime farmland? 

 

Lynda Lukasik Executive Director at Environment Hamilton will share their

work on protecting farmland and creating a climate ready Hamilton.  This

includes challenging City of Hamilton plans to undertake a massive urban

boundary expansion into prime agricultural land in rural Elfrida.

This event is part of the NFU-O Convention & AGM
www.nfuontario.ca
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